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Hello County of San Luis Obispo Staff, 

NOAA’s Office of National Marine Sanctuaries (ONMS) West Coast Regional Office (WCRO)
appreciates the opportunity to submit comments on the Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) for
the Diablo Canyon Power Plant (DCPP) Decommissioning Project. Please find the comment letter
attached to this email. 

In addition to this email submission, a written statement will be mailed to Susan Strachan. Thank you
for considering the comments and for the continued collaboration.

Sincerely, 
Kirsten White
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